


Location 1 Existing  

Existing view of the A34 flyover looking south. 



Location 1 Proposed 

Proposed view of the A34 looking south – The A34 flyover has been removed and a new 
junction is proposed.  
 



Existing view of A453 Aldridge Road looking south west.  

Location 2 Existing 



Location 2 Proposed 

Proposed view of A453 Aldridge Road looking south west –  A 200m section of Aldridge 
Road has been closed to general traffic and has been transformed to provide access for 
pedestrians, cyclists and buses with the introduction of a southbound bus lane and cycle 
route. 



Location 3 Existing 

Existing view across A34 Perry Barr flyover to One Stop Shopping Centre. 



Location 3 Proposed  

Proposed view across A34 Birchfield Road to One Stop Shopping Centre – the A34 flyover 
has been removed and a new junction is proposed with a controlled crossing across the 
A34. A bus lane and cycle route will be introduced on the southbound side of the 
carriageway. 



Existing view of A34 Birchfield Road looking north along the A34 and Aldridge Road.  

Location 4 Existing  



Location 4 Proposed 

Proposed view of A34 Birchfield Road looking north along the A34 and Aldridge Road 
towards the new housing development. A 200m section of Aldridge Road has been closed 
to general traffic and has been transformed to provide access for pedestrians, cyclists and 
buses with the introduction of a southbound bus lane and cycle route. 



Location 5 Existing 

Existing view of A34 Birchfield Road/ Aston Lane/ Wellington Road junction looking east. 



Location 5 Proposed 

Proposed view of A34 Birchfield Road/ Aston Lane/ Wellington Road junction looking east – 
The existing Birchfield roundabout has been changed to a crossroads with traffic lights. The 
pedestrian subway has been removed and pedestrian and cyclist crossings have been 
introduced at ground level. 



Location 6 Existing 

Existing view of A34 Birchfield Road/ Aston Lane/ Wellington Road junction looking north. 



Location 6 Proposed 

Proposed view of A34 Birchfield Road/ Aston Lane/ Wellington Road junction looking north 
– The existing Birchfield roundabout has been changed to a crossroads with traffic lights. 
The pedestrian subway has been removed and pedestrian and cyclist crossings have been 
introduced at ground level. 


